
I have no objection to the subject variance request.  
 
Roy Hogberg 
11 Lowe’s Lane 
Key West 
 



Hello, 

 

I live in the neighborhood of this property and have no objection to the proposed pool 

variance.  Feel free to email me directly with any questions. 

 

Signed: Kirk Biggins 

Address: 526 Grinnell Street  

  

 



Hi Kevin, 
 
We just received in the mail a forwarded postcard from the city regarding the board 
meeting tomorrow that will include your variance request on the agenda.  I am sorry that 
I lost sight of it and never sent anything to the city to let them know that we support your 
request for the variance.  
 
Perhaps this e-mail will be helpful.  If there is still anything that we can do please let us 
know.  Hope all goes well tomorrow.   
 
Best wishes, 
John  
 
 


